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The Board of Health will hold a
Public Hearing at 7:15 pm
Wednesday, May 27, 2020 to amend
the Fee Schedule.  The proposal is
to reduce all food establishment
related fees by 25% for the permit
year June 1, 2020 – May 31, 2021.
For further information, please call
the Melrose Health Dept at 781-979-
4130.
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